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       Friday 12th January 2023
	Dear Parents and Carers, 
Wishing you all a Happy New Year 2024! We have all had a great start to the term and have enjoyed welcoming the children back to school. This term in assembly we are looking at ‘new beginnings and goals/ambitions’. The children were excellent when guessing the staff member’s new year resolutions.

I will be sending out a term dates calendar for Sept 2024 in the next week, please keep an eye out on Class Dojo for this information. The term dates will also be placed on our school website. 

Dates for your diary:

29th January 2024 – Year foundation and 6 height and weight checks

Friday 9th February – End of term at 3.10pm

Monday 19th February – Children return to school

Thursday 7th March – World book day

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day/Comic Relief 

Week beginning  -18th March –Parent/teacher meetings

Thursday 28th March – End of term at 12.00pm

Friday 29th – Good Friday Bank Holiday 

Monday 15th April –Children return to school. Year 4 will be swimming this term (more information to follow)

Tuesday 16th April – Class photo day
Many thanks,

Mrs Ruth Burbank




Class News

Year F   
In Foundation this week with had lots of fun getting familiar with our new theme ‘Toys and Superheroes’! On Tuesday, we bought into school our favourite toy and enjoyed a group time of ‘Show and Tell’ about what we liked about our favourite toy. Today we came to school dressed as our favourite superhero, and it has been fun to see so many costumes. We have also been busy learning about spatial awareness in maths, using different language to describe positions, and on Monday, we had lots of fun in our first gymnastics session! Well done to everyone for a great first week back. 
Year 1   
This week in year 1 we have started our new theme, learning about life in China. We have learnt that China is in Asia and that they celebrate Chinese New Year. We have started learning about everyday materials in science and have been on a hunt around the classroom to find different types of wood, metal, plastic and fabric. 

Year 2   
Year 2 have started the new term learning about what life was like for children living in Victorian times. In English, We will be using the story The Secret Diary of Jane Pinny to help us write diary entries about working in a Victorian house. In Geography we have been learning about seasonal and daily weather patterns and have started linking this to PE by creating a dance about extreme weather. In Maths, we will be concentrating on subtracting two-digit numbers and exchanging ten.
Year 3   
Year 3 have had a fantastic first week back!  In English, we have begun reading a new book called 'Mouse, Bird, Snake, Wolf' and we created freeze frames based on some of the characters.  In Maths, we have been learning our 3 times tables facts.  We also started our new history topic which focuses on the Bronze Age, this week we learned how bronze was made.  In music we learned what a ballad is and discovered the story behind 'Space Oddity' by David Bowie.
Year 4   
This week in Geography, we have started our comparison study. We are going to be exploring at Wantage and its twin town Mably, in France. We looked at the physical and human features of both towns, and looked closer at similarities and differences using Mably's official website. We were very surprised to learn that the schools in Mably do not open on a Wednesday!

Year 5   
Year 5 have had a great start to the term. We have been looking at adding mixed numbers in maths and in English we have started exploring the poem the Highway Man! In science, we have been exploring how we can separate different materials and using scientific language to explain the processes. 

Year 6   
Year 6 have had a great start to term 3 and have already been working very hard. We have begun investigating our new book 'The Barnabus Project' and have enjoyed exploring the main character of Barnabus and how the book tells us lots about his main characteristics and personality. It has also allowed us to explore the idea of what 'perfect' is and whether this really exists. In maths, we have been revising our knowledge of measures and have used this to convert between imperial and metric units.  As scientists we have been learning about the heart and how it pumps our blood around our body and  as historians we have begun to find out about how people in the past treated and dealt with different medical conditions. In art we have enjoyed beginning our unit on sketching the human body and using different sketching techniques.

Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   
Ruby-Mae it has been fantastic to see your self-confidence soaring high this week, especially when making shapes in gymnastics and using your voice to confidently talk about your toy from home! Lee, you have had an excellent start to term 3, you have been very busy exploring and I have also spotted you taking care of others. A big well done to the both of you and keep up the good work! 
Year 1   
Harley for persevering when work is challenging, this is a great skill to have when you find things tricky, you are working hard to overcome challenges and the adults in year 1 are very proud of you. Lewis for always being a great friend, you always check in with your friends and are willing to help those around you including the adults. 

Year 2   
Edith: For beginning the new term with a determined attitude in every subject. You are growing in confidence to share your ideas and give explanations.

Finley B: For your constant hard work in phonics. You are using your sounds carefully in every task and spotting what we have already learnt. Keep it up.
Year 3   
Idris - for a brilliant start to the term, you have worked hard in all subjects this week and shown you are ready to learn and challenge yourself.  Keep it up!

Mollie - for a positive start to the term.  It has been great to see you more engaged in lessons this week and you have given some great answers in class discussions.  Well done!

Year 4   
Luna - For always being ready to learn. You are always listening to others, and are respectful of their ideas. You always put huge amounts of effort into your work, and are very receptive to feedback to make your work even better. You're a pleasure to teach. Well done, Luna!
Ethan - For always being kind and thoughtful. You are always so respectful to your classmates and share your thoughts in a very mature way. You are a brilliant role model to others, and an asset to year 4. Fantastic effort this week, Ethan, well done!
Year 5   
Eliza for using her confidence and determination in lessons. It has been lovely to see such a can do attitude! Keep up the great work! 

Kacie for starting the term with renewed vigour! It has been lovely to see you working so hard and being so engaged in class! Well done Kacie!

Year 6   
George for showing great learning powers and resilience this week and putting yourself out of your comfort zone with some of the learning we have been doing.  I was so proud of you and how your approached something you found challenging. Well done, George. I hope you are proud of yourself too! 

Ava for coming back this term with a really positive attitude to school life and your work.  You have made good contributions in lessons this week and it has been lovely to see you opening up more.  Keep it up, Ava. 

Well done everyone!

Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest classroom. Well done!
 

Second-hand uniform

Good quality, second-hand uniform is available from Friends of Stockham with all money raised coming directly to school. For information on availability of items, please see this facebook group or email friendsofstockham@gmail.com.

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-Stockham-School-Second-hand-uniform-sale-103641978169121
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.

